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October 29, 2014

The Director Enforcement,

Enforcement Division

Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan,
7" Floor, NIC Building, 63 Jinnah Avenue,

Blue Area,

Islamabad.

Sub: Placement of First Quarter Accounts for the Quarter ended September 30, 2014 on
Company’s website

Dear Sir,

I, Qazi Sajid Ali, Chief Executive Officer do hereby confirm that in compliance with the
requirements of SRO 634 (1)/2014 dated July 10, 2014, we have duly placed our financial
statements along with directors review report and other information for the quarter ended
September 30, 2014 (“Quarterly Report”) on our website (i.e. www.dadex.com) as approved by
the Board of Directors of the Company in their meeting held on October 23, 2014.

I further confirm that this Quarterly Report will remain available on our Company’s website for
at least next three years.

Yours faithfully,

Qazi Sajid Ali
Chief Executive Officer
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